
Cystic Fibrosis Trust response to today’s statement from NHS England on life-saving cystic fibrosis drugs 
 
NHS England have today set out a new proposal to the manufacturer of Kalydeco, Orkambi and Symkevi, Vertex Pharmaceuticals. Their letter suggests they have made a “significant increase” to their financial proposal per patient for Orkambi and Symkevi, and have made a new offer to extend availability of Kalydeco on the NHS. Full NHS statement here
David Ramsden, chief executive of the Cystic Fibrosis Trust, said: “After weeks of painful silence, we now know that NHS England have offered the pharma company Vertex a new price for the life-saving cystic fibrosis drugs Orkambi and Symkevi. They’ve also proposed a two-year access system which could  give the drugs to people immediately. But this means nothing without agreement from all sides. We ask Vertex for an immediate response.”
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Cystic Fibrosis Trust described the principles of managed access to support reimbursement decision-making in a proposal presented to all parties in 2015. We are pleased to see important elements of this proposal reflected in NHS England’s letter today.
